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publisher 

1 Dr.P.Srinivas 
 

Role of Self Help 
Groups in 
Combating 
COVID-19 
Situation in India  

Two day national 
Seminar on Growth 
rate strategies to 
review Indian 
Agriculture and 
Economy: Post 
Covid-19 

2022 
978-93-
5607-863-5 

yes   

2 Dr.P.Srinivas 

Progress of Prime Minister 
Fasal Beema 
Yojana(fmfby) in Andhra 
Pradesh in the book of 
Revival of Agriculture and 
Rural Development 

    2022 
978-93-
92257-26-2 

yes 
Roshan 
publication 



3 
Dr 
A.Kusuma 

Principals of Social Impact 
Assesment  in the book 
Educational Development 
and Social Welfare 

    2022 
978-1-387-
57887-0 

yes 
Lulu 
Enterprises, 
UK 

4 
Dr. Gopi 
Krishna 

Potential application of 
proteomics for nutritional 
safety and health care in 
the Book Nutriomics 

    2022 
978-0-367-
69481-4 

yes 
Tylor &amp; 
Francis 

5 
Dr. K. Vidya 
Prabhakar 

Phytochemical and 
Bioactive potential of 
Gloriosa Superba L in the 
book of Biomolecules and 
Pharmacology of medicinal 
plants  

    2022 
978-1-774-
91076-4 

yes 
Taylor and 
Franscis 

6 
B.S.S.Bhagav
an 

The Portrayal of female 
Characters in the works 
and Namitha Gokhale  in 
the book of Social 
Perspectives in 
Contemporary English 
Literature  

    2022 
978-93-92-
995-23-1 

yes   

7 
B.S.S.Bhagav
an 

A Comparitive study of 
Emersonian doctrine of 
infinitude of private man 
and Vedantic concept of 
Jeevatma in the book of 
Literature and Culture 

    2022 
978-93-
93259-17-2 

yes   



8 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Current and Futerestic 
Trends in Accomodation 
sector  

    2022 
978-93-
91260-44-6 

yes 
Eureka 
publications 

9 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Innovative marketing 
practices of E-Tourism 
Travel industry in India in 
the book of Innovation and 
emerging applications 

    2022 
978-93-
91700-01-0 

yes 
Infiniti 
indica 
publlishers 

10 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Travel and tourism 
contribution to india 
economy in the book of 
Sustainable Development 
through Tourism 

    2022 
978-93-
93259-92-9 

yes 
Paramount 
publishing 
house  

11 S.B. Sainath 

Brucella Melitensis 
Identification and 
characterization of 
Potential Drug targets 

    2021 
978-0-323-
85681 

yes 
Academic 
Press 

12 
Dr.G.Mary 
Sandeepa 

Mechanisms involved in 
microbes and Heavy 
metals in Bioremediation 
in the book Advances in 
Chemical Sciences andd 
biotechnology 

    2021 
978-81-
949685-5-9 

yes   

13  SB Sainath 

Introduction to Brucellosis 
in the book Brucella 
Melitensis 
Identification and 
Characterization of 
Potential Drug Targets 

    2021 
978-0-323-
85681-2 

yes   



14 SB Sainath 

In silico validation and 
ADMET analysis for best 
lead molecules in the book 
Brucella Melitensis 
Identification and 
Characterization of 
Potential Drug Targets 

    2021 
978-0-323-
85681-2 

yes   

15 Sailaja.V   

A Review on the 
Biodiversity of 
Edible Bivalves in 
India 

Proceedings on the  
National webinar on 
Biodiversity and 
Ecotourism  

2021 
978-93-
85046-43-8 

yes 

Jupitor 
publications 
Consortium,
Chennai 

16 Dr V.Sailaja   
Applications of 
Animal 
Biotechnology 

Proceedings on the 
International 
Webinar on Recent 
Advances in Genetic 
Engineering and 
Biotechnology  

2021 
978-93-
91303-05-1 

yes 

Jupitor 
publications 
Consortium,
Chennai 

17 Sailaja.V.   

Applications of 
Genetic 
Engineering and 
Biotechnology in 
Aquaculture and 
Fisheries 

Proceedings on the 
International 
Webinar on Recent 
Advances in Genetic 
Engineering and 
Biotechnology  

2021 
978-93-
91303-05-1 

yes 

Jupitor 
publications 
Consortium,
Chennai 

18 C. Kiranmai 

Genetically Modified 
Brinjal (Solanum 
melongena L.) and Beyond 
in the book of Genetically 
Modified 
Crops 

    2021 
978-981-
15-5931-0 

yes Springers 



19 
BSS.Bhagava
n 

PanchayatRajInsitituitions 
and Empowerment of Dalit 
Women in Rural India in 
the book Redifining Dalit 
Women's Empowerment 

    2021 
978-93-
90238-68-2 

yes 
Osmania 
University 

20 
Dr. R. 
Prabhakar 

Evolution of Sumi as an 
Independent Self: A Matter 
of Time in the book 
Exploring the Scientific 
Research  

    2021 
978-93-
91538-16-3 

yes 
Akinik 
Publications, 
New Delhi 

21 
Dr. R. 
Prabhakar 

A THRONG OF GULLIBLE 
CHARACTERS IN MIGUEL 
STREET OF V.S. NAIPAUL 
in the book RESEARCH 
TRENDS IN 
MULTIDISCIPLINARY 
SUBJECTS 

    2021 
978-93-
90996-66-7 

yes 

ARCHERS & 
ELEVATORS 
PUBLISHING 
HOUSE 

22 
Dr. R. 
Prabhakar 

The Emanicipated 
protagonist in the Binding 
Vine of Shashi Deshpande : 
A studyin the book of 
Wisdom of the Scintific 
Research  

    2021 
978-81-
9480-75-3-
7 

yes 
Rublicon 
publications 



23 
Dr.P.Gopi 
krishna 

Recent 
developments in 
nanoencapsulati 
on of bioactive compounds 
of 
microbial sources and 
their biomedical 
applications 
developments in 
nanoencapsu 

    2021 
978-0-128-
21406-0 

yes Elsevier 

24 
Dr.P.Gopi 
krishna 

Microbial 
reductive 
dehalogenation 
and its role in 
bioremediation 

    2021 
978-3-030-
80108-3 

yes Springer 

25 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Human Resource 
Management 

    2021 
978-93-
5495-451-1 

yes 
himalaya 
publishing 
house 

26 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Tourism Guidance     2021 
978-93-
5433-766-6 

yes 
himalaya 
publishing 
house 

27 
Dr.A.Uday 
Sankar  

  

Phytochemical 
Analysis of 
bioactive 
compounds from 
plant extracts of 
carraluma 
procumbence 
using FTIR, 
GC/MS, HPLC 
Techniques 

International 
conference on 
Biotechnology and 
interdisciplinary 
Technologies  

2021 
978-93-
5659-820-1 

yes   



28 
BSS.Bhagava
n 

Postmodern Women 
Consciousness in Shashi 
Deshpande’s THAT LONG 
SILENCE in the book 
Postmodern Voices in 
Indian English Literature 

    2020 
978-93-
90588-06-0 

yes   

29 
Prof A 
Prasad 

Evolution of Cryptanalysis 
techniques: A Review 

  ` 2020 
978-1-
53618-165-
4 

yes 
Nova 
Science 
Publishers 

30 Suneethak  

Health and Well-being of 
elderly: need of Social 
Work Intervention  in the 
book Women in 
Contemporary Social 
Realm: New Predicament  
and Emerging Strategies 

    2020 
978-93-
83729-20-3 

yes 
West and 
Wind 
,Bangalore 

31 
Dr.R.Madhu
mathi 

Gender Discrimination of 
adolescent girls with 
Disabilities 
(ASD):Experiences and 
perceptions of primary 
caregivers : Impact of 
social case workers in the 
book Gender 
Discrimination: Equity and 
Justice 

  _ 2020 
978-93-
83729-33-3 

yes 
Suraj 
Publishers, 
New Delhi 

32 Dr.Ch. Vijaya 

Isolation and genotyping of 
Random human  Blood 
samples: For DNA Profile 
Data Base  

    2020 
978-620-0-
5681-5 

yes   

33 Dr.Ch. Vijaya Principles of Immunology      2020 978-81- yes   



944699-8-8 

34 Dr.Ch. Vijaya 
Fundamentals of Microbial 
Biotechnology: Concepts 
and applications 

    2020 
978-620-0-
65543-1 

yes   

35 Dr.Ch. Vijaya 

Impact of Globalisation on 
MSMES-Prospects, 
Challenges and Policy 
implications on Growth in 
the book Small to Medium 
enterprises in Fisheries to 
alleviate poverty and to 
strengthen blue economy 
in India: An overview 

    2020 

978-93-
88742-17-
7P.p948-
955 

yes   

36 
Dr 
A.Kusuma 

  

Core 
employability 
skills for human 
resource 
development 

The national seminar 
on education and 
skill enhancement 
for human resource 
development 

2020 
978-81-
926434-1-0 

yes 
EM KE VI 
Publiocation
s 

37 Dr.V.Sailaja 

Effect of Jeevamrutham on 
the Growth and 
Development of 
Amaranthus viridis in the 
book  of Holistic Research 
Perspectives Vol.5 

    2020 
978-81-
942938-7-3 

yes 

Centivenes 
Institute of 
Innovative 
Research 
Pvt.Ltd.,Coi
mbatore 

38 
 
Chadipiralla 
Kiranmai 

Plant tissue culture and 
improvement in the book 
of Sustainable Agriculture 
in the Era of Climate 
Change 

    2020 
978-3-030-
45668-9 

yes 

Centivenes 
Institute of 
Innovative 
Research 
Pvt.Ltd.,Coi
mbatore 



39 
Dr.A.Uday 
Sankar  

Isolation of Cry and VIP 
genes from native Bacillus 
thuringiensis  

    2020 
978-620-0-
53216-9 

yes 

LAP 
Lambert 
Academic 
publishing  

40 Dr.J.Vijetha 

GST - its implications on 
MSME in the book of 
Impact of Globalization on 
MSME'S 

    2020 
978-93-
88742-17-7 

yes 
Pratham 
Publications 

41 
Dr.M.Ussena
iah 

Distributed Operating 
System Concepts 

_ _ 2019 
978164899
1639 

yes   

42 
Dr.M.Ussena
iah 

Introduction to Big Data     2019 
978935335
0956 

yes   

43 Suneetha. K 

Health and Wellbeing of 
Women Caregivers of 
Elderly -Impact of 
Caregiving Burden in the 
book Health and Wellbeing 
of Women and Children 

    2019 
978-93-
84845-69-8 

yes   

44 
Dr.R.Madhu
mathi 

Health and Behavioural 
Problems of Children with 
Autism Spectrum 
Disorders:Coping 
mechanisms of parents in 
the book Health and 
Wellbeing of Women & 
Children 

  _ 2019 
978-93-
84845-69-8 

yes 
Pragma 
Publications, 
Hyderabad 

45 Dr.Ch. Vijaya 
Introduction to 
Microbiology  

    2019 
978-81-
946827-7-6 

yes   



46 Dr.Ch. Vijaya 

Novel Aspects in Nano 
technology-Applications 
and Future Challlenges in 
the book Chitosan Nano 
particles: An overview of 
preparation and 
Applications  

    2019 
978-81-
93925553 

yes   

47 Dr.Ch. Vijaya   
“Biorecycling Of 
Plastics: Recent 
Advances”  

National Symposium 
on Plastic Pollution 

2019 
978-
938282932
4 

yes   

48 Dr.Ch. Vijaya   

Effect of TPP 
Nanoparticles in 
Bioremediation 
of Aqua effluents 

International 
Conference on 

2019 
978-1-
5136-5309-
9 

yes   

49 
Prof. Ch. 
Srinivasa 
Rao 

Employment Generation 
and Poverty Alleviation 

  
 

2019 
978-93-
83823-35-2 

yes   

50 
Dr 
A.Kusuma 

  
Impact of Plastic 
use on the 
Society 

National Symposium 
on Plastic Pollution  

2019 
978-93-
82829-32-4 

yes 
spectrum 
publications 

51 V.Sailaja 

Potential Health Impacts 
Of Plastic Debris On 
Biodiversity: Current 
Status And Consequences 
in the book plastic 
pollution  

    2019 
978-93-
82829-32-4 

yes 
Spectrum 
Publications,
Hyderabad   

52 Dr.V.Sailaja 

Invitro Biodegradation Of 
Plastic Films proceedings 
on plastic pollution in the 
book plastic pollution 

    2019 
978-93-
82829-32-4 

yes 
Spectrum 
Publications,
Hyderabad   



53 Dr. V.Sailaja. 

 Role Of Plastic Micro 
Beeds In Environmental 
Pollution in the book 
plastic pollution 

    2019 
978-93-
82829-32-4 

yes 
Spectrum 
Publications,
Hyderabad   

54 Dr V.Sailaja  

Opinion Of The Public Of 
Kavali Town On The Usage 
Of Plastic Bags in the book 
plastic pollution 

    2019 
978-93-
82829-32-4 

yes 
Spectrum 
Publications,
Hyderabad   

55 
 Shrikanya 
Rao, KVL 

  

Plastic pollution 
– A reason of 
extinction of sea 
turtles 

National symposium 
on “Plastic pollution” 

2019 
978-93-
82829-32-4 

yes 
spectrum 
publlications
, hyderabad 

56 Dr V.Sailaja Text Book of Neurobiology     2019 
978-81-
930307-3-9    

yes 

Santha 
chandra 
Publications,
Vinjamur-
524228,Nell
ore Dt,A.P 

57 Dr V.Sailaja 
Text Book of Animal 
Biotechnology, 

    2019 
978-81-
930307-4-
11    

yes 

Santha 
chandra 
Publications,
Vinjamur-
524228,Nell
ore Dt,A.P 



58 Dr V.Sailaja    

Biodiversity of 
Invertebrates in 
the Mangrooves 
at Chippaleru 
Estuary,Lakshmi
puram 
Village,Thummal
apenta,Kavali,SPS
R Nellore 
Dt,2021  

Proceedings on the  
National webinar on 
Biodiversity and 
Ecotourism  

2019 
978-93-
85046-43-8 

yes 

Jupitor 
publications 
Consortium,
Chennai 

59 
chadipiralla 
kiranmai  

Drug Discovery 
Approaches and the Role of 
Plant Products in Treating 
Neuronal Disorders in the 
book of Phytocompounds 
Sources and Bioactivities 

 
  2019 

978-93-
85046-43-8 

yes 
Studium 
Press (India) 
Pvt. Ltd. 

60 Dr.P.Srinivas 

Impact of MGNAREGA on 
Rural women  in the book 
of Employment Generation 
and poverty alleviation 

    2019 
978-93-
83823-35-2 

yes 

Jyothi 
Grandhamal
a, 
Hyderabad 

61 Dr.P.Srinivas 

Skill Development Training 
programmes in India in the 
book of Employment 
Generation and Poverty 
Alleviation 

    2019 
978-93-
83823-35-2 

yes 

Jyothi 
Grandhamal
a, 
Hyderabad 

62 Dr.P.Srinivas 

Impact of Demonetisation 
on rural Economy in the 
book of Demonetisation 
Impact and Prospects 

    2019 
978-93-
83823-26-0 

yes 

Jyothi 
Grandhamal
a, 
Hyderabad 



63 Suneetha. K 

Impact of Consumer 
Protection Act on Nellore 
District, AP in the book 
Laws of Consumer Rights 
from Cheating to Ethical 
markets 

    2018 
989-88-
66111-61 

yes 
Serial 
Publications, 
New Delhi 

64 Suneetha. K 

Problems of the Elderly 
Widows :Need of Social 
Work Intervention in the 
bookProgress of The 
Society -Barriers and 
Strategies 

    2018 
978-93-
8639-62-8 

yes   

65 
Dr.R.Madhu
mathi 

Community Based 
Rehabilitation for Children 
with Mental retardation 

    2018 
978-93-
85101-22-9 

yes 

Paramount 
publishing 
house-New 
Delhi-
Hyderabad 

66 
Dr. P.C. 
Reddy 

Entrepreneuria I 
Information system - a 
Model with reference to 
SPSR Nellore District, 
Andhra Pradesh in the 
book Emerging Trends in 
Business & Commerce 

    2018 
978-93-
85101-21-2 

yes 
Paramount 
Publications, 
Hyderabad 

67 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Tourism Products and 
Operations in India 
(Marketing Services 
Challenges for Sustainable 
growth) 

    2018 
978-93-
85817-00-8 

yes 
GRWSP 
Publications 

68 
Dr.M.Thyaga
raju 

Tourism Products and 
Operations in India 

    2018 
978-93-
85817-00-8 

yes 
GRWSP 
Publications 



69 
Shrikanya 
Rao KVL., 

  

Isolation , 
Identification and 
Optimization of 
Protease 
producing 
microorganism 
Aspergillus 
terreus from 
Aquaculture 

Indian Science 
Congress 

2018 

81-7019-
603-4; 
978817019
6037 

yes   

70 Dr V.Sailaja   

Recent advances 
in Genetic 
Engineering and 
Biotechnology 

Proceedings of 
International 
webinar 

2018 
978-93-
91303-05-1 

yes 

Jupiter 
publications 
Consortium 
,Chennai 

71 

Kiranmai 
Chadipiralla
* 
, Pachipala 
Gayathri* 
, Uday 
Sankar 
Allam* and  
P.V.B. Reddy 

Commercial Micro 
Propagation and  
Challenges in Plant Tissue 
Culture in the book of 
Recent Advances in  
Biotechnology 

    2018 
978–81–
8329–936–
7 

yes 
Shree 
Publishers & 
Distributors 

72 
Chadipiralla 
Kiranmai 

A Glimpse of 
Biodiversity 
in India 

    2018 
978-93-
8315-864-5 

yes 
S.K. Book 
Agency 

73 Dr.J.Vijetha 

Services quality of Mobile 
Brandband in Indian 
Telecom Sector in the book 
of Services Marketing in 
Emerging global economy  

    2018 
978-1-
948230-96-
4 

yes Scholarink 



74 V.Sailaja 
Text book of Animal 
Behaviour, 

Text book of 
Animal 
Behaviour, 

Second Author 2018 
978-81-
930307-4-
10    

yes 

Santha 
chandra 
Publications,
Vinjamur 

75 Dr.V.Sailaja                        

Role of women in science 
and Technology in the 
book of women 
empowerment leadership 
and socio-cultural 
dimensions 

    2018 
978-93-
87862-54-8    

yes 
Bonfring , 
Coimbatore 

76 
Dr. R. 
Prabhakar 

Humanity      2017 
978938667
3299 

yes 
Blue Rose 
Publishers 

77 Suneetha. K 

Prevalence of Elder Abuse : 
Need For Social Work 
Intervention in the 
bookPsychology for Health 
,Happiness and Harmony 

    2017 
 978-93-
85108-00-6 

yes 
Jayam 
Publications 
,Hyderabad 

78 
R.Madhumat
hi 

A study on psycho-social 
problems of women 
workers in construction 
sites:Special reference to 
Nellore town in the book 
Psychology for Health , 
Happiness and Harmony 

  _ 2017 
978-93-
85108-00-6 

yes 
Jayam 
publications, 
Hyderabad 

79 
Dr. R. 
Prabhakar 

Protest and Compromise in 
the Two Novels of Shashi 
Deshpande: The Dark 
Holds No Terror, and That 
Long Silence in the book 
Social Science, Education, 
and Humanities 

    2017 
978-81-
948075-3-7 

yes 
KY 
Publications 



80 
Dr. R. 
Prabhakar 

Pride of Hagar in The Stone 
Angel of Margaret 
Laurence in the book Social 
Science, Education, and 
Humanities 

    2017 
978-81-
948075-3-7 

yes 
KY 
Publications 

81 Dr V.Sailaja  
A Text Book on 
Enzymology,  

    2017 
978-81-
930307-4-5    

yes 

Santha 
chandra 
Publications, 
Vinjamur-
524228, 
Nellore 
Dt,A.P 

82 DrV.Sailaja Biology of Non Chordates       2017 
978-81-
927089-2-8 

yes 

published by 
spectrum 
medico + 
Pharma  
education,H
yderabad 

83 Dr V.Sailaja 

Optimization study of 
cadmium Biosorption on 
Sea Urchin Test: 
Application of Response 
Surface Methodology in the 
book of Materials, Energy 
and Environment 
Engineering  

    2017 
978-981-
10-2675-1 

yes   

84 

K. Abraham 
Peele, M. 
Indira, Liya 
Siby, G. 
Pallavi, D. 
Lavanya, S. 
Krupanidhi,  
T.C. 
Venkateswa

Phytochemical and 
bioactive Potential of 
gloriosa superba l in the 
book of biomolecules and 
pharmacology Of medicinal 
plants-2017 

    2017 
978-1-
77491-081-
8 

yes 
Apple 
Academic 
press 



rulu, and K. 
Vidya 
Prabhakar 

85 
K. Vidya 
Prabhaka 

Optimization Study of 
Cadmium Biosorption on 
Sea Urchin Test: 
Application of Response 
Surface Methodology in the 
book of Materials, Energy 
and Environment 
Engineering - 2017 

    2017 
978-981-
10-2675-1 

yes   

86 
Dr.K.Neela 
Manikantha 

Employement Generation 
through AP Innovation 
Society in the book 
Employement Generation 
through Poverty Allevation 

    2019 
978-93-
83823-35-2 

yes   

87 V.Sailaja 

Views and vistas of public 
on demonitisation in India 
in the book Demonitization 
Impact and prospects 

    2019 
978-93-
83823-26-0 

yes 

Jyothi 
Grandhamal
a, 
Hyderabad 

88 Dr V.Sailaja 
Text Book of 
Developmental Biology 

    2019 
978-81-
930307-4-
11    

yes 

Santha 
chandra 
Publications,
Vinjamur-
524228,Nell
ore Dt,A.P 



89 
Dr.A.Uday 
Sankar  

Transcription factors and 
Colorectal Cancer: an 
overview in the book of 
Nanostrctured 
Biomaterials  

    2017 
978-981-
10-6728-0-
39 

yes Springer 

90 
 Dr.Ch. 
Vijaya 

"Organic Waste: Acheaper 
Source for Probiotics 
Production" in the Book of 
"Innovations in 
Biotechnology for a 
Sustainable Future" 

    2021 
978-3-030-
80107-6 

yes Springer 
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